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Year 6 Sports Shirt 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Students in Year 6 have the opportunity to purchase a Year 6 sports shirt with the 
names of every student printed on the back. The shirts are worn for sport and for end 
of year activities including the Farewell Liturgy. 

The shirts will be available for $40.00 and payment must be forwarded to the office 
before the shirts can be sent home.   

Shirts will be available for students to try on during the MAI’s on Tuesday 29th and 
Wednesday 30th January 2019, in the front office.  The school will not be held 
responsible for sizing errors. 

Payment can be made at the school office via cash or eftpos.  PLEASE DO NOT 
PAY VIA DIRECT DEPOSIT OR BPAY. 

Regards 

Mrs Geraghty and Mrs Hoppitt 

  

Year 6 2019 Shirts 

Please do not return note and payment until sizing in 2019 

 

Name of Student________________________________________________ 

Size shirt: _________________ 

 

I enclose payment of $40.00 for Year 6 sports shirt. 

 

Parent 
Signature________________________________________Date________________ 

 


